Minutes from the Inland Empire Chapter
08/18/2009

Here are the minutes to our last meeting held on the 16th of August.

The meeting was brought to order from our president, Maria Bradford.
There were 10 people that attended the meeting.
The minutes were read and approved. The treasure report was read and also approved.

The Inland Empire chapter held their elections. They are as follows:

Maria Bradford president, John Croy vice president, Dolores Keyzer second vice president, Judy Croy treasure, Susan Lincoln recording secretary, Gloria Whipple corresponding secretary, and our two board members, Kyle Woodard and Lark Braun.

Susan Lincoln talked about the bake sale that is going to be held at Wal-Mart in September. Don’t remember date.
Maria brought up the state convention and we discussed who was going.

Monica and Kyle shared with us about the happenings at the Inland Northwest lighthouse. It is going strong and there was some talk about another building being added.

Thank you,

The meeting was adjourned.

